Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

" Mareh 21, 1972

Dr. Robert E. Ackerman

~ Washington State Unilversity
Department of Anthropology

Pullman, Washington 99163

Dear Bob:

James Pe. (Pat) Green of Idaho State University advises
me that he is making appllication for graduate school in your
department and I wish to take thls oppostunity to recommend
him for acceptance.,

Pat has tremendous interest and knowledge of 1lithi
technology and typology and would like to be a part of your
very active department., Bescause of your active program in
this field, your personnel, laboratory facilities and your
type of research, I have recommended your department for his
further studies. I believe both Pat and your department would
benefit by his enrollment.

I have known Pat for several years and find him to be a
man of integrity, ambition and good moral fiber. He is self-
reliant and, unlike many graduate students, does not reguire
constant supervision. Given instruction or an idea, he will
immediately explore the possibilities and follow it through with-
out- prompting or aid.

I hizhly recoﬁmend Pat for your department and would
appraclate any consideration you give to his application.

With kindest personal regards,

Don Z. Crabtree

Guadel 20



